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MEMO: Election Worker Trainings for the 2024 General Election 

Early Voting Trainings (Rancho Viejo Fire Station) 

• Wednesday, October 2nd from 1 pm – 5 pm 

• Thursday, October 3rd from 9 am – 1 pm 

• Thursday, October 3rd from 2 pm – 6 pm 

• Friday, October 4th from 9 am – 1 pm 

• Friday, October 4th from 2 pm – 6 pm 

• Wednesday, October 9th from 9 am – 1 pm 

• Thursday, October 10th from 9am – 1 pm 

• Thursday, October 10th from 2 pm – 6 pm 

• Friday, October 11th from 1 pm – 5 pm 

• Thursday, October 17th from 9 am – 1 pm 

• Thursday, October 17th from 2 pm – 6 pm 

Edgewood Trainings (Town of Edgewood Office) 

o Tuesday, October 15th from 9 am – 2 pm 

Election Day Trainings – (Rancho Viejo Fire Station) 

• Monday, October 21st from 1 pm – 5 pm 

• Tuesday, October 22nd from 9 am – 1 pm 

• Tuesday, October 22nd from 2 pm – 6 pm 

• Wednesday, October 23rd from 9 am – 1 pm 

• Wednesday, October 23rd from 2 pm – 6 pm 

• Thursday, October 24th from 9 am – 1 pm 

• Thursday, October 24th from 2 pm – 6 pm 

• Friday, October 25th from 1 pm – 5 pm 

• Saturday, October 26th from 10 am – 2 pm 
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• Saturday, October 26th from 3 pm – 7 pm 

• Monday, October 28th from 9 am – 1 pm 

• Monday, October 28th from 4 pm – 8 pm 

• Wednesday, October 30th from 9 am – 1pm 

• Wednesday, October 30th from 4 pm – 8 pm 

• Friday, November 1st from 9 am – 1 pm 

• Friday, November 1st from 4 pm – 8 pm 

• Saturday, November 2nd from 10am – 2 pm 

 

For questions regarding training, please contact Gabrielle Schultz at gchultz@santafecountynm.gov.  
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